
 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Barbara H. Eccles, Secretary of Senate  
From: Dr. Rachel Warburton - Chair, Senate Undergraduate Studies Committee 
Senate Meeting Date: January 14, 2018  
Subject: SUSC Report 

 
 
Senate Undergraduate Studies met on December 5, 2018 to review the following 
calendar changes: 

  

1. Curriculum/Calendar Changes Referred from the Senate Meeting on 
November 19, 2018 

a)     ​Education​-​2018-EDU-6713​-Education 3519 Change of Note. 

  The Committee ​recommends​ approval of this request. 

 

 

The Committee also reviewed our Terms of Reference and forwarded proposed 
changes to Senate Organization. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rachel Warburton 

Chair, SUSC 2018-19 
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